
March 10, 2014 

Conditional Use Application Kathryn Cunningham 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 

 

 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at the Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Town of 

Milton, Rock County, WI beginning at 6:30p.m. on Monday March 10, 2014 to consider the following 

change: 

Application of Kathryn Cunningham, 8736 N Trescher Road, for a conditional use permit to grant 

construction of a greenhouse, to be approximately 200 square feet, on the property. Property is zoned 

Ag3, however there are already 3 accessory buildings on the property. Parcel 6-13-158.1; 5.730 acres; 

NW ¼, NE ¼, Section 20, in the Town of Milton. 

Any person interested and/or affected by this change will be given a chance to express their opinions at 

this time. The Milton Town Board will hold a joint meeting with the Planning & Zoning Committee and 

review this request. 

 

Dated this 17th day of February, 2014  

Sandra J. Kunkel, Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

Posted: February 26, 2014 


